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SOURCE: Bicycle Victoria (2008), Bicycle Victoria’s Review of the Priority Bike Route Network for IMAP, January 2008, p.19. Adopted by IMAP February 2008

The Principal Bicycle Network (PBN) was envisaged to be a network largely made up of white lines on main roads marking bicycle lanes and wide kerbside lanes. These mostly low-cost facilities which can be installed without much impact on other road users have helped stimulate bicycle use to the current level. These types of facilities will continue to be widely used by cyclists. However, in order to achieve the cycling goals of IMAP and those of its member Councils, a separated, on-road bicycle network similar to that of leading European cities is required. The IMAP Bicycle Network is the ‘first cut’ at describing this network and selecting the routes that will be on it. Much work remains in developing the designs that will build it and gaining the support to make it happen. 
 
IMAP has identified a new priority bike route network for the inner region. This map is a result of the IMAP collaboration.
